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Proposed Legislation:  
 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, 
FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING THE APPROPRIATE CITY OFFICIALS TO ISSUE A 
BLANKET PURCHASE ORDER TO THOMPSON CONSULTING SERVICES, LLC. FOR 
DISASTER DEBRIS MONITORING SERVICES IN THE AMOUNT OF $5,000,000.00. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 
Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization for the appropriate City Officials to issue the attached 
Blanket Purchase Order (BPO) to Thompson Consulting Services, LLC. for Disaster Debris 
Monitoring Services which includes, without limitation, assistance in the preparation for a 
disaster, temporary debris management sites, oversight for road clearance and debris 
loading, provide field oversight functions, and facilitate communications with various federal 
and state agencies involved in the disaster recovery process in an estimated annual amount 
of $5,000,000.00. The initial term of the blanket purchase order will run from June 6, 2018 
through September 6, 2019. 
 
The City of Ft. Lauderdale, Florida, issued Request for Proposal #865-11764 for Disaster 
Debris Monitoring Services, and on September 7, 2016 awarded the Contract to the lowest, 
responsive, responsible bidder, Thompson Consulting Services, LLC. for the term beginning 
September 7, 2016 and ending September 6, 2019, with two optional one year renewals. 
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Funding for the attached blanket purchase order will be provided for the balance of fiscal 
year 2018 and for future fiscal years in Fund 68 Emergency/Disaster Accounts to be 
established as needed by the Department of Financial Services. 
 
 
PREPARED BY:  Angela D. Stanley 
   Budget Support Technician 
 
APPROVED BY: Kee Juen Eng 

Assistant Director, Budget and Financial Services  


